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Alex Mead - AHSS Faculty Rep (Cambridge) 

Update: 

- Held a discussion with Paul Bloomfield at the AHSS Admin Office on 03/05/2019 
and made a recommendation to the faculty to engage in regular contact with the 

incoming Faculty Rep, Sarah Strachan, next year. I have made Sarah aware of this 
recommendation if wishes to proceed with it next year. 

- I have held other discussions throughout the year with Paul Bloomfield and Maxine 

Carrillo regarding the admin office hours, the ‘apparent’ 10% rule, the 40% cap, and 
the submission of assessments. I did receive faculty confirmation that the 10% rule 

does not exist, and I recommended that more clarity to students regarding this rule 
needs to be communicated. 

- I have contacted Sarah Strachan regarding a potential meetup so that I can offer her 
some guidance and tips as she takes over my role. 

 


